
Howell, Rosa <NHTSA> 

From: McHenry, Stephen <NHTSA>

Sent: Monday, November 24, 2008 4:01 PM

To: Howell, Rosa <NHTSA>

Subject: Memo to file: PE08-056 - GM's Response (REVISED)
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12/19/2008

Rosa, 
  
Please enter this into the file for PE08-056 
  
Steve 
  
Stephen McHenry 
Investigator, US D.O.T. 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
Office of Defects Investigation 
NVS-213  Room W48-217 
1200 New Jersey Ave., SE 
Washington D.C.  20590-0001 
202.366.4883  or 1.877.536.8368 x-64883 
Fax 202.366.3171 
  

From: benjamin.f.nash@gm.com [mailto:benjamin.f.nash@gm.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 24, 2008 2:54 PM 
To: McHenry, Stephen <NHTSA>; Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>; ODI_IRresponse 
Cc: dale.a.furney@gm.com; mark.deacon@gm.com; benjamin.f.nash@gm.com; brian.h.frantz@gm.com 
Subject: PE08-056 - GM's Response (REVISED) 
  
  

 
Attached is GM's REVISED Response to PE08-056  

 
 
 

Revision involves clarification of Attachment & File names.  
 

The original response with attachments  
will be FedEx'd to ODI  

for delivery on Tuesday, November 25, 2008  
 

The response includes confidential attachments  
which will be FedEx'd to ODI  

for delivery on Tuesday, November 25, 2008


